
 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of London 
 

Hereby proclaims 

 

May 13, 2022 

 

as  

Falun Dafa Day 
 

The City of London recognizes the rich culture of the Falun Dafa community 
in Canada. This year’s Falun Dafa Day honours the 30th anniversary 
celebration. Falun Data celebrates the practice which emphasizes morality 
and the cultivation of virtue. It is a time when our community comes together 
and celebrates the fundamental principles of truthfulness, compassion and  

the patience to endure. 

 
 
Dated: May 13, 2022                         __________________                              
London, Ontario                                                             Ed Holder, Mayor 
 


